
DO PASS Testimony for HB 1373    February 3, 2025 

 

From Everett Duckworth, citizen of West Fargo, ND 

1536 8th ST E 

 

Dear chairman, 

 

I am in support of Pro Life and I believe that this bill will help ensure that abortions, the 
killing of babies is reduced.  Who wouldn’t want that ! 

 

Thanks for your consideration ! 


